
Rosary Society Meeting 

January 7,2019 

 

Rosary was led by Laurie Thompson.  Meeting was called to order by Dianne Schneberger.  Roll 

call was taken: Unit 1–2; Unit 2–1; Unit 3–4; Unit 4–2; for a total of 9 in attendance.  Carolyn 

Breuer read the minutes and treasurer’s report; they were approved as read.  Correspondence was 

read by Laurie Thompson:  thank you from Fr. Don; Marilyn Miller; letters from CNEWA, Sisters 

of Saint Frances; Connections; Cross Catholic Outreach; Excel and Unbound. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

Discussion was held on making a donation to Excel.  Donna Baumler motioned to donate $100. 

Seconded by Jackie Halstead. Motion passed. 

 

The next meeting will be Monday, 2/4/2019.  

Unit #4 will do the next event. 

Unit #4 will do the next funeral. 

 

Dianne Schneberger read a spiritual reading. 

 

Motion by Connie Schmitt to adjourn was seconded by Jackie Halstead.  

Meeting ended at 8:30 pm.   


